
Safeguarding – Concerned About a Child? 

If you are concerned that a child who attends Robin’s Way School is at risk of 
significant harm, please contact our Safeguarding Team immediately: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL): John Murphy 

        Email: john.murphy@robinswayschool.co.uk  

   Phone: 01772 433550 

 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL): Jemma Taylor  

        Email: jemma.taylor@robinswayschool.co.uk  

   Phone: 01772 433550 

 

Outside of School Hours 

For Children Living in Wiltshire: 

• If you believe a child is at risk of significant harm or has been injured, contact the 
Integrated Front Door (IFD): 

☎ 0300 456 0108 

      Available: Monday–Thursday, 8:45am–5:00pm | Friday, 8:45am–4:00pm 

   Out of Hours: 0300 456 0100 

        For non-urgent concerns: Integratedfrontdoor@wiltshire.gov.uk  

For Children Living in Hampshire: 

• Contact the Hampshire Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH): 

☎ 01329 225379 (Monday–Thursday, 8:30am–5:00pm | Friday, 8:30am–4:30pm) 

   Out of Hours: 0300 555 1373 

        General enquiries: childrens.services.enquiries@hants.gov.uk  

 

In an Emergency 

If a child is in immediate danger, always call 999 for emergency services. 
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